
We need the Clean Energy Jobs Bill HB 2020!  Don't let the fossil fuel industry dissuade you from voting 
for Clean Energy jobs! 
 
An independent study has shown that the economic benefits of the bill will produce jobs and increase 
household income for Oregonians across the board, particularly for low income people. 
 
-------------- 
Virginia Roth 
Roseburg, Oregon 
 
 


